SAMPLE DOCUMENT #11
Letter to Program from Chair
[To be sent at same time faculty are notified]

Dr. Program Director

Ethnic Studies

Campus

Dear Dr. Director:

Dr. K.A. Enti will be formally reviewed in the next academic year for retention in our department.  According to Policy 6-303, C.,4., you have the right to review the faculty member.

Student Advisory Committees based in programs and program directors do not have an independent vote in the RPT process. If you have a SAC and wish to have its voice heard, please incorporate its views and those of the program director and the program faculty into a single report.

Unless the program provides for the candidate to make a written response to the program report, which you would send us along with the report, we must have the report at the department not later than a week before September 30 so that Dr. Enti has time to add a response, if desired, before the file will be closed and available for eligible department faculty to read in preparation for the Department RPT Advisory Committee meeting.

Thank you for your timely response to this request.

Sincerely, 
[Note: It would also be appropriate for this letter to specify mutual understandings with respect to sharing information in the file and when such information will be available.]

